



27 November 2019

Andrew Frazer

Via email: fyi-request-11432-b5018bcb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Response to official information request for fuel card use - Chief Executive Officer

I refer to your request for official information received 17 November 2019 relating to fuel card use by the Chief Executive Officer. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The information you requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

- 1. List of times when the fuel card that has been issued to the Chief Executive Officer (Wendy Walker) has been used more than once in a period of three days.
- 2. For any times the card has been used more than once in a period of three days, please provide the reasons why.
- Your request is identical to an earlier request (OIA 19-141), the response to which has been published on the Official Information page of our website. As such, we refer you to our website for the information you seek. You can view the page here: www.poriruacity.govt.nz/official-information

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Hannah.henderson@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Ngā mihi

Chief Executive

Kaiwhakahaere Matua

may Nalko!

